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Our Ref: KE/CH 
 
Thursday 11th January 2024   
 
Maths Stay and Play (Nursery) 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
During the last week of term, we wrote to you to inform you of a Nursery Maths Stay and Play, taking place on Monday 15th 
January 2024. We are now providing you with updated information linked to this event; please do disregard the previous letter sent 
and digest the information stated below: 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for a Stay and Play Session. This is an opportunity for you to see your child showcase different 
mathematical skills in their class. As a school, we implement Singapore Maths into our curriculum and it is important that 
Parents/Carers understand our approach and how you can best support your child. We would highly encourage your attendance; 
starting from an early age, Maths helps to develop children’s understanding, including problem solving and reading. 
 
In addition, we have also invited our local family hub leader who will share different family programmes and workshops you can 
access locally to support you and your family.  
 
There will be two sessions for you to choose from: 
 
AM Nursery: Monday 15th January 9-10am 
PM Nursery: Monday 15th January 2-3pm 
Rabbits (30 hour children): You can choose either of the above sessions. 
 
We are limited as to how many adults we can have in a session so we are only able to invite one adult per child; younger siblings 
should not attend. Parents/Carers are asked to wait on the Nursery playground, entering as normal via Clifton Street, whilst the 
pupils go into Nursery to be registered. 
 
Once pupils are registered, Parents/Carers will then enter the classroom and sign in with the Nursery adult on the door. 
Parents/Carers are permitted to take their child home following the Stay and Play event (older siblings are to remain in school) and 
will need to sign out their child at the School Office before leaving.  
 
Mobile phones should not be used in the Early Years setting and we politely request that no food and drink are brought with you 
as we have a number of children with nut allergies.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Evans 
Assistant Headteacher (Early Years and Year 1) 
 
 
 


